
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TYPHOON BAVI – ZHEJIANG, CHINA 
 
August 25, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
As reported by The National Meteorological Center of China, Tropical Storm Bavi has developed in the 
West Pacific Ocean. Bavi will move over the warm waters of the East China Sea and will be in an area of 
light wind shear, or the change in direction and speed of wind in the atmosphere, through Sunday. 
Rough seas will also be found across much of the East China Sea as the tropical system passes through 
the area.  
 
Typhoon Bavi may impact Ningbo and Shanghai ports from August 25 through August 26, bringing the 
risks of strong wind, heavy and flooding rainfall. Due to nature of typhoon, vessel calls and departures 
may be delayed. 
 
Currently, there is no impact on Ningbo and Shanghai port operations. We will continue to monitor the 
situation and send additional updates as needed. If you have any further questions or concerns, please 
contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL Logistics office. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
APL Logistics 

© APL Logistics │ August 25, 2020 

 
 CUSTOMER ADVISORY 


